ARCHBISHOP’S HOUSE

21, Nathalal Parekh Marg,
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Oswald Cardinal Gracias
April 20, 2012

Dear Mr Martins,

Thank you very much for seliding me yourr‘ibc:ok on *Smpmral :
Creationism. You have made a special effort to study the scriptural texts. ¥

I am passing it on to our scripture professors in the Seminary.

With kind regards and best wishes,

Yours sincerely in Christ,

e

' Oswald Cardinal Gracias
Archbishop of Bombay

Mr Joaozinho Martins
319, Orlim

Salcete

Goa 403 724




